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     Week 8,  Term 3, 2017  7 September 2017 

Diary Dates  -  Term 3 
 Friday 8 September   - Mufti Day  -  no school uniform 
 Saturday 9 September  - State Election Polding Booth @ TLOCC 
 Tuesday 12 September  - Year 4 Assembly in TLOCC @ 2.00pm 
 Thursday 14 September  - Band Concert in library @ 7.00pm 
 Friday 15 September   - Men in the Morning @ 8.00am 
 Wednesday 20 September  - Year 5 & 6 Parent Night Showcasing Term 3 
 Thursday 21 September  - Kindergarten 2018 Parent Information Evening @ 7.00pm 
 Friday 22 September   - Last Day of Term 3 
 Monday 9 October   - First Day of Term 4 

Dear Parents, 
 
Fathers’ Day Breakfast 
A sincere thank you to the organisers and helpers of the very successful 
Fathers’ Day breakfast last Friday. Thanks to Judi Crowe for co-ordinating 
this special event. It was lovely to see so many dads enjoying breakfast 
with their children and chatting away to other families. Thanks also to      
Deacon Adrian who spoke beautifully about the importance of dads and 
special friends in the lives of our sons and daughters. I hope all dads had a 
lovely weekend and were made to feel appreciated. 
 
Naplan School Readiness Testing 
OLOR will take part in the NSW Naplan Readiness Testing       
Program next Wednesday 13 September. Your child will need to 
use their headphones on this day, so I encourage you to ensure 
your child has a working pair at school. Teachers in Years 3 and 5 
will be talking to the students about this in the next few days. 
This testing is in preparation for the possibility of next year’s 
Naplan switching to an online environment. NESA are conducting Naplan readiness testing across all New 
South Wales Schools during Term 3. These tests are for administrative purposes only and designed to test 
the capacity of our schools online environments, devices and NESA Systems. These tests will not be marked 
and do not contribute to NAPLAN testing already completed this year and for which results have been sent 
home. 
Year 3 will sit one omnibus test and Year 5 will sit two tests, an omnibus test and a writing test. Fact Sheets 
for parents and carers, together with some Frequently Asked Questions, can be accessed via this link: 
NAPLAN PARENT FACT SHEETS 
 
Polding Athletics Carnival – Newcastle 
We wish Charlize G (Year 4) and Tara W (Year 6) the very best of luck as they represent our Diocese at the 
Polding Athletics carnival tomorrow in Newcastle.  
 
Mufti Day Tomorrow  -  No School Uniform: Jersey Day 
Tomorrow we have a mufti day where children are allowed to wear plain clothes for the day and all students 
are also invited to wear a Jersey in support of Jersey Day.  Our Spring Fair Committee are also collecting 
bags of lollies for the lolly stall at the fair.  All lolly bags can be left either at the school office or collected in 
the classroom.  
 
New Carpark Signage 
The Parish office has installed new signage on the driveway exiting the carpark.  A reminder that you need to 
STOP and GIVEWAY to anyone walking on the footpath.  Please also do not park in the childcare spaces.  It 
is more important that parents with very small children going to childcare have access to these space.   
 
Wishing you all the best for the week ahead. 
 
Gill Austin  
Acting Principal  
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CLASS MERIT AWARD 
PBL AWARD 

Care for the place we are in: 
Put rubbish in the bin 

Kindergarten Blue Flora M Chaarlie McM 

Kindergarten Gold Dominic D Bianca P 

1Blue Karl Z Japely S 

1Gold Marissa S Gabriel N B 

2Blue Chris M Nate S 

2Gold Camila S Mariella D 

3Blue Josh S Leonard L 

3Gold Luca R Anna B 

4Blue Erica H Dominic D’S 

4Gold Ethan S Emily B 

Year 5 
John M 
Joey T 

Aaron P 
Matthew C 

6Blue Hannah G Oriana McH 

6Gold Tara W William F 

The birthday certificates will be presented at the assembly on  
Monday 11 September 2017 

Congratulations to the following students  
who are celebrating a birthday next week. 

     
  11 September - Emily B (KBlue) 
      Erica H (4Blue) 
  12 September - Jack P (5Gold) 
      Alexander T (5Blue) 
  13 September - Grace L (3Gold) 
  14 September - Kerby L (1Gold) 
      Luke McC (1Blue) 
      Euan R (1Gold) 
  16 September - Edelweiss D (3Gold) 

            

SCHOOL BANKING HELPERS 

NEEDED! 
This is the final year for the current 

volunteers as their children move on to 

high school.  We need at least two      

volunteers for next year to take over 

the school banking.  Training will be given at the beginning 

of Term 4.  The role is only for 40 minutes one morning a 

week and if there is more than one helper you may only have 

to help every fortnight.  Please let Robyn Ward know in the 

office if you can help. 

 

NEXT WEEK IS THE LAST WEEK FOR BANKING IN 

TERM 3.  STARTS AGAIN IN WEEK 2, TERM 4. 

  

OLOR Mums wanted for Sunday  

Evening Mixed Basketball       

Competition at the Brick-Pit. 

No minimum level of skill or     

fitness required.   

Games times are 6.10-7.00pm 

  or 7.00-7.50pm 

For any enquiries contact:   

 

 

Marilyn Jackson - maria_lya@hotmail.com  

0421 826 979 

Peter Andruska. - peter@andruska.com.au  

0439 733 320  

mailto:maria_lya@hotmail.com
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Library News 
Premier’s Reading Challenge                                                                             
The Premier’s Reading Challenge for 2017 has now finished. Congratulations to the 
173 OLOR students who completed the Challenge this year. What a wonderful effort. 
Well done to the following students who finished their online reading logs just in time! 
They are: 
Alastair F (KB); Lucas C (1B); Sam G (1B); Ben G (1G); Nicola S (1B); Alfonso B (2G); 
Jared F (2G); Cameron G (2B); Christopher M (2B); Ben E (3G); Alex G (3B); Leo L (3B); Daniel M (3G);     
William M (3B); Monique D (4G); Caidan G (4G); Thomas J (4G); Liam P (4B); Ella G (5B); Jack P (5G);    
Conner P (5G); Alexander T (5B); Andrea B (6G); Chanel (6G) and Lynsey F (6B). 
Certificates for all those who completed the Premier’s Reading Challenge this year will be sent to us towards 
the end of Term 4 and will be presented at a school assembly. 
Happy reading. 
 
Mrs Sandra Todd   -  Teacher Librarian 

Wellbeing Week   

Wellbeing Week was celebrated with much enthusiasm  
last week.  It was great to see both students and     
teachers sporting fun and interesting hats and creative and  
sometimes very unique socks.  These celebrations  
reminded us about the importance of each other and the supportive community that we are a part of, thanks to 
the support of our families.  
 Our focus for this Wellbeing week was around Self-Management. Each day we investigated different         
strategies that can be used to help us attain effective self-management, with a view to being active and     
mindful contributors to both school and home life.  
Our mid-week Peer Support session brought together these strategies.  After listening to a shared text,         
students were given a relevant and challenging scenario that needed to be resolved.  Students discussed the 
traits of characters involved and then collaborated to come up with possible solutions, using the strategies of 
patience, active listening, compromise and effective communication.  Year Six facilitated the peer support 
groups with consideration and great generosity of spirit, ensuring that those in each of their groups had the    
opportunity to contribute.  I received positive feedback from our teachers indicating that the OLOR students 
were definitely practising self-management strategies.  

  
Thank you OLOR Community for a most successful  
Wellbeing Week. 
 

Mrs Le Patourel 

Congratulations to the Under 12’s St Pats      
netball team who are playing in the grand 
final this Saturday.  This is a team of both 
OLOR and St Pat’s Year 6 girls.   
A fantastic effort girls, well done and 
good luck. 



Thank you to the OLOR families who 
have been collecting the earn and 
learn stickers.  This promotion         
finishes on Tuesday 19 September.  
Extra sticker sheets are available in 
the school office. 

What’s Happening @ School 
SCHOOL CANTEEN PARENT ROSTER 

Monday 11 September  - Parent Volunteer Needed 
Tuesday 12 September   - Cindy Papaoglu 
Wednesday 13 September - Helena Dorgan 
Thursday 14 September  - Dawn Stephens 
Friday 15 September  - Cara Moretti & Patricia Mateer  
Monday 18 September  - Parent Volunteer Needed 
Tuesday 19 September  - Parent Volunteer Needed 
Wednesday 20 September - Alex Sturrock  
Thursday 21 September   - Rima Elsom & Danielle Jones 
Friday 22 September   - Kim Baynie & VOLUNTEER PLEASE 
 
Thank you Carmel Daniels 

 



SUNDAY  
29 OCTOBER  

 
 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

UPDATES 
Looking for any storage tubs similar to the one on the right (50-60L) that they don't need; I'm looking for 3-4 to 
be donated for use at the spring fair. If they have; could they please contact me on 0412 666 122. 
 
LOLLY STALL : Tomorrow’s mufti day is organised on behalf of the lolly stall at the Spring Fair.  Please support your school and the 

spring fair by bringing a bag of branded lollies for the lolly stall.  Please leave with the school office for collection. 
 

BOOK STORE:  Our Book Store coordinators will be collecting books in the school car park from next Friday 15 September from 

8am to 9am then on Friday 13 October. 

 
LINK TO VOLUNTEER AT THE SPRING FAIR: https://goo.gl/forms/zbuL1OJLs7kFmzUB2 
 

TOY STALL DRIVE: Christina will be waiting near the St. Vincent's blue charity bin every Tuesday morning after school drop off  

(from 8:40am-9:15am).  

                           FACEBOOK 
You are invited to become a member of our Spring Fair closed group so we can all come together and make this 
year's Spring Fair another school community event we can be proud of.  Link: https://www.facebook.com/
groups/113802112603805/ or search springfair2017 on Facebook and look for the OLOR Spring Fair 2017 page. 

https://goo.gl/forms/zbuL1OJLs7kFmzUB2
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